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[COUNTRY YOU ARE WRITING FROM]
[DATE OF CORRESPONDENCE]
Dear [ENTER BRAND NAME]
Ref: Returning [ENTER PRODUCT NAME] in light of microplastic ingredients
Over the past 12 months, I have been closely following the growing, international media coverage of microplastic use in personal care products. 
Shocked by this unsustainable and unnecessary use of plastic, I am committed to avoiding the use of products containing solid, non-biodegradable plastic ingredients
 in support of the ‘Beat the Microbead’
 campaign. 
It is for this reason and with regret that I must return this product [ENTER PRODUCT NAME] to you for correct disposal. I do not wish to contribute to the Plastic Soup effect of the oceans and therefore, once I realised that this product contained microplastics, I stopped its use altogether.
I would be very interested to receive information from [ENTER BRAND NAME] explaining any future plans to phase out the use of plastic ingredients so that I can start buying [ENTER PRODUCT NAME] again. 
Similarly, you might like to contact the organisations behind the ‘Beat the Microbead’ campaign with details of your commitment so that they can ensure you receive commendation for taking positive action to curb marine microplastic pollution. 
Yours Sincerely,
Concerned Consumer
[NAME – ONLY IF YOU ARE HAPPY TO ADD THIS]
� Plastic ingredients that I am looking out for include Polyethylene, Polypropylene, Polyethylene Terephthalate (PET), Polymethyl Methacrylate (PMMA) and Nylon.


� www.beatthemicrobead.org 





